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Ms McCartney welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
The meeting started with the school prayer. 
 
Previous Minutes: Agreed 
 
Catchment Consultation: The consultation document was discussed. It was felt that 
the views of the St Ninian’s Parent Council regarding the Catholic provision had been 
listened to and amendments had been made.  
 
The expected intake numbers for the next few years were discussed and how this is 
likely to affect our roll. Celtic are holding a meeting next week and expected numbers 
will be discussed for our continued partnership.  
 
PC Chairs’ Involvement in the consultation: Ms MacLean confirmed that Education 
Scotland (ES) had met with the PC Chairs from St Machans, Holy Trinity and Holy 
Family and she had attended on behalf of Mrs McCarney. The purpose of the meeting 
was for ES to gain the views of the PC Chairs on the EDC consultation process. All 
Chairs had expressed concerns that the timing of the consultation had been poor and 
even with extension they were worried that not all parents would have had time to 
submit their views. ES confirmed that there had been a substantial response from both 
the parents and wider Catholic community. All agreed that the key action they wanted  
 
 
 
 



was to see a re-ordering of the 'over-capacity' criteria within denominational schools  
(both primary and secondary). Ms MacLean confirmed that the updated proposal did 
appear to have addressed parental concerns, especially those from the primary school 
parents. 
 
AOCB: Ms McCarney suggested moving the date of the next meeting back a week to 
30 March as this meeting had been postponed therefore the meetings would be too 
close together. This was agreed. 
 
Next meeting: Monday 30 March 2020 at 7pm. New date to be confirmed. 


